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Tracey Bates

From: Lisa Hughes
Sent: 23 December 2019 10:51
To:
Subject: RE: Halloughton Road, Southwell

Dear  
  
Further to your email below, I wondered if there was any update? 
  
Kind regards 
  
Lisa 
  
From: @nottscc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 12 December 2019 13:20 
To: Lisa Hughes <Lisa.Hughes@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Halloughton Road, Southwell 
  
Hi Lisa, 
  
I am writing regarding your recent email to  regarding the above location. 
  

 I have wriƩen to Via EM Ltd. s Liaison Team (the person I need to speak to is currently unavailable) to see whether 
your request can be accommodated. 
  
 I ll write again as soon as I have more informaƟon. 

  
Regards 

 
  
Contract Manager 
Environment & Highways 
  

 
Email: @nottscc.gov.uk 
  
  
  
  
  
  
From: Lisa.Hughes@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk <Lisa.Hughes@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 12 December 2019 07:50 
To: @nottscc.gov.uk> 
Cc: Matt.Lamb@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk 
Subject: FW: Halloughton Road, Southwell 
  
Morning  
  
Hope you are well.  I am not sure if you are the correct person for me to send this request to.  As part of the 
Springfield Development Bungalow site, the appeal decision has recently been received in relation to the works to 
the access road.  This required the applicant to apply for a road closure, which they have done.   
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The road closure confirmation is attached and shows the commencement date as 23rd March 2020.  My request to 
you (or to be forwarded on to the correct person) is whether it is possible for the road to be closed earlier than this 
date.  Every time the rain falls, we receive complaints regarding the road flooding and until they can undertake 
works in the highway to connect the drainage from within the site, these complaints are going to continue.  The 
developer had hoped that the authorisation might be for January. 
  
Any assistance in this matter would be very much appreciated.  If you are the wrong person, would you be kind 
enough to let me know who it should be sent to (or you have forwarded it to) please? 
  
Kind regards 
  
Lisa Hughes 

 Business Manager  Planning Development 
Newark and Sherwood District Council 
  
Telephone (01636) 655865 
Email: lisa.hughes@NSDC.info 
  
  
  
From:  
Sent: 11 December 2019 15:39 
To: Lisa Hughes <Lisa.Hughes@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Halloughton Road, Southwell 
  
Lisa 
  
Confirmation of Road Closure application 
  
  

 
Jigsaw Planning and Development Ltd 
  

           www.jigsawpd.co.uk  
  ________________________________ 
From: @nmcn.com> 
Sent: 11 December 2019 14:51 
To:  
Cc: @stagfield.co.uk>; @nmcn.com>;  

@nmcn.com>; @nmcn.com>;  
@nmcn.com>; @nmcn.com>; Alliance contract < > 

Subject: Fwd: Halloughton Road, Southwell  
  

 
Please find road closure details to comply with the appeal decision for remedial levels works on the entrance splays 
on Halloughton road. 
Kind Regards  
  

 
Project Manager 
Built Environment - Building 
  

 
@nmcn.com 
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Nunn Close, The County Estate, Huthwaite, Nottinghamshire, NG17 2HW 
  
  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: oot@viaem.co.uk> 
Date: Wed, 11 Dec 2019 at 13:35 
Subject: Halloughton Road, Southwell 
To: @viaem.co.uk> 
Cc: @viaem.co.uk>, @nmcn.com> 
  

 
  
Please find attached a TTRO application, a location and plan of the road closure and a diversion for Halloughton 
Road, Southwell,  
  
Could we have a full road closure for w/c 23/03/2020 please?  
  
Thanks,  
  

 
Contract Manager Construction and Maintenance Via East Midlands Ltd 
  

 
 | www.viaem.co.uk 

  
Bilsthorpe Highways Depot, Bilsthorpe Business Park, Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe, Newark NG22 8ST 
  
  
  
This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you 
in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us 
immediately at info@viaem.co.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to 
ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. Via East Midlands will not accept liability for any damage 
caused by a virus. To find out more about how Via process your Personal Data, please see our Privacy Notices. 
Via East Midlands Ltd - Registered in England No. 09903246. Registered Office: Bilsthorpe Highways Depot, 
Bilsthorpe Business Park, Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe, Newark NG22 8ST Consider the environment, do you really need 
to print this email? 
Let us know if you need any assistance such as help with mobility, vision or hearing, or information in a different 
format. 
  
  
  ________________________________ 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom they are addressed. Please note that nmcn PLC is able to, and reserves the right to, monitor e-mail 
communications passing through its network.  
  
If you received this email in error please notify our ICT service desk at helpdesk@nmcn.com. NOTE: that this is NOT 
the address of the person who sent this mail to you but a general administrative address. If you wish to reply to the 
sender of this message, use the "Reply" function built into your email software. 
  
Want to learn more about nmcn PLC? Visit our website: www.nmcn.com 
  ________________________________ 
Visit the new Newark and Sherwood District Council website www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk  ...or scan me 
  ________________________________ 



4

Note: 
This message and any attachments are for the named persons use only. It may contain sensitive or protectively 
marked material up to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality or privilege is 
waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all 
copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or 
indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. 
Whilst every endeavour is made to ensure that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be 
performed before opening. 
NEWARK AND SHERWOOD DISTRICT COUNCIL and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor all e-mail 
communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, 
except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such 
entity. Newark and Sherwood District Council accepts no liability for any personal views expressed. 
Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the GDPR and the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.  
 
Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other communication with the 
Council will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data protection legislation. For further 
details please see our website for our Privacy Notice http://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/yourcouncil/privacy/ 
 
Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer. 
Thank You.  
  ________________________________ 
  ________________________________   
  
  ________________________________ 
The following message has been applied automatically, to promote news and information from Nottinghamshire 
County Council about events and services: 
 

 Looking for things to do with the family over the fesƟve holidays? There s lots on over winter: take a look at our 
Christmas holiday events and activities page for some ideas.  
  ________________________________ 
Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal information is 

 kept confidenƟal and safe  for more details see hƩps://www.noƫnghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy 
  ________________________________   
  
  ________________________________ 
Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or 
using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 
and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.  
 
Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to 
carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for 
loss or damage caused by software viruses.  
You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.  
  ________________________________   




